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• Douala, Cameroon 

INTERNATIONAL  WOMEN’S  CLUB  OF  NEW  ENGLAND 
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The aim of the club is to foster friendship and understanding among people 
of different nations and to support charities that assist women and children. 
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Board of Directors 2018 

President           Lucille Gentsch  
  
Vice President   Lynn Pahland  
                           
Secretary          Charline Ludgate 
  
Treasurer Nancy Geyerhahn 
                              
Fundraising Ellen Farber-   
 Libowitz 
  
Programs & Deborah Forster  
Luncheons      and Jane Bagnell 
                            
Membership     Pam Lynch and 
                         Jaye Anderton 
Newsletter &  
Publicity Marge Dunnington 
  
Activities  Maria Twomey-              
 Thompson 
                                                        
Historian Regina Godfrey 
  
WCI Liaison Marion McAuliffe 
 
Founder          Anna Kristina   
  Sawtelle 

The next board meeting will be          
Friday, Sept 14th,10:05 AM at York 
Public Library. If any non-board 
member would like to attend please 
contact Lucille.                             
NOTE: Next newsletter 
submissions will be on or before 
this date.                                               

The newsletter will be sent to 
those members who request 
it. As always it can be 
downloaded on our website: 
www.iwcne.net 
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                                            MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT                                                             

The year 2018 is more than half over and I am filled with pride for our 

organization.  We have been diligently raising money and recruiting 

wonderful new members.  I am especially pleased that IWCNE 

members, new and old, are constantly coming up with new ideas for 

promoting fellowship and raising funds for our charities.  We have two 

more major events so all I can say is, "Keep up the good work!"  

Gwyneth in one of the many beautiful hats. 

                                 FASHION SHOW FUNDRAISER  

The invitations have been mailed. Please get your reservations in soon for the            

Fashion Show Fundraiser coming up on Sunday, September 23rd at the             

Wentworth by the Sea Country Club, Rye, NH. Fashions from PJ’s Unique Peek,  

Kennebunk, Maine and unique hats from Puttin’ on the Glitz, Portsmouth, New 

Hampshire, will be modeled by our own club members. The event will benefit Travis 

Mills Foundation, Hallowell, ME, Seeds of Hope, Biddeford, ME, End 68 Hours of 

Hunger, Somersworth, NH, and New Generation, Greenland, NH. Please try to sell as 

many raffle tickets as you can for our fabulous raffle items. We have plenty to sell! 

Just let Ellen O’Toole know - 207-439-3172. Let’s make this a SPECTACULAR 

Fundraiser! 



             SEPTEMBER CALENDAR             

Aug 28   Book Club                                      

Aug 30   Hackmatack Playhouse                                     

Sep 13   World Cinema                                      

Sep 16   Pot Luck                                         

Sep 17   Francophone                                    

Sep 17  Holiday Fair Meeting                       

Sep 23  Fashion Show                                 

Sep 25   Book Club 

Sep 26  Luncheon 

                IWCNE BOOK CLUB             
Tuesday, Aug. 28th at 7:00 PM                
Book:  Beneath the Scarlet Sky            
Author: Mark T Sullivan                       
Hostess:  Pam Patton, 508-237-2265 or 
patton.pam@gmail.com                  

Tuesday, Sept. 25th at 4:00 PM          
(Note change to winter meeting time)     
Book: Dancing with Cuba: A Memoir of    
 the Revolution                                          
Author: Alma Guillermoprieto                           
Hostess: Barb Poulin, 207-337-2623 or 
barbpoulin@aol.com                                        

 Please call or email if you plan to come. 
We would love to have new members.                

                 WORLD CINEMA                                                                                 
Thursday, Sept. 13th at 3:00 PM                               
York Senior Ctr., Rt. 1A, York Beach, ME  
Film: The Death of Stalin 

An uproarious, wickedly irreverent satire 

taking place in Moscow in 1953 when 

tyrannical dictator Joseph Stalin dropped 

dead. His parasitic cronies square off in a 

frantic power struggle to be the next Soviet 

leader (think Monty Python)                                

English and Russian 1 hr, 47 min.                                                    

Treasurer’s Report as of Aug 10, 2018 

Administrative Account       $2,281.13 

Charity Account                    3,514.70 

TOTAL                                $5,795.83 

(Certificate of Deposit $5,008.36)             

Nancy Geyerhahn, Treasurer 

                       MEMBERSHIP NEWS                                                                                                         

We are pleased to welcome a new member this month. 

Please add her to your membership directory:                                           

Rhonda Frothingham                                                                                                                                                                 

7 Sterling Hill Lane, Apt. 722                                                                                                                                                    

Exeter, NH 03833                                                                                                                                                                   

C: 207-837-3498 

rfrothingham@outlook.com 

April 20th. 

                     TWO NEW BOARD POSITIONS                                 

           Vote on Amendments  

Regarding Article VI, Section 2 ,add 2 Board positions as           

follows: 

      n.  Pot Luck Coordinator             o.  Tech Support 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS                                                                                   

 04  Joyce Marchand     13 Yvonne Chainey                23   Cynthia Alves                                                                                                    

11   Marsha Miller          20 Lucille Gentch                    24   Sue Clark                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                    25   Margaret Weeks  

MAJOR FUNDRAISER 

HOLIDAY FAIR - November 10th 
Next meeting will be September 17th at 2 PM.  All members are invited to 

help plan and participate. Please call or email Ellen if you can attend.              

musicalellen@yahoo.com or 207-251-1746. This year we are hoping to 

have a children’s craft table at the fair. We are looking for volunteers to man 

the table. It might  be a nice opportunity for a member and a grandchild to 

work together. All materials and instructions will be provided. If you 

interested please contact Marion McAuliffe at mmcauliffe32@gmail.com 

We will be selling CHOWDERS, SOUPS & CHILI in the kitchen for our 

Holiday Fair. We will need volunteers from our membership to make the 

soups, etc. and bring them in a crockpot by 10 AM to the Fair. I plan to call 

the members beginning in late Sept., early Oct. to have people sign up, but 

if you already know that you would like to bring one of the above, please 

contact me at ychainey@aol.com , text msg at 603-502-2615 or leave voice 

msg at 603-436-7990, include your name, phone number. and what you 

plan to make. Together we can make this a successful Holiday Fair. Thank 

You! Yvonne Chainey 

                                       LES CHANTEUSES                                                                      
Les Chanteuse is in its’ 12th year and continues to perform 5 times a month 

& get donations for our Club. We spread joy wherever we go. Please join 

us!  Call Ellen Farber for details: 207-251-1746 and sing, sing, sing!!!                                                                                                             

               FRANCOPHONE                                                 
BONJOUR!  Si vous voulez pratiquer votre maîtrise de la langue française, 

venez nous rejoindre le 3eme lundi de chaque mois pour un déjeuner 

amical et entièrement conduit en français .  Pour plus de renseignements, 

contacter  joyce.marchand@gmail.com.                                                                                                                                                                      
      POT LUCK                                                   
Support Our Charities - Come to Potluck Fundraisers 

Sept. 16th at 5 PM - Fun Fall Pot Luck at Mariene Benoit’s house.           

Apples/Squash dishes or anything Fall.                                                        

Oct. 21st - At Nancy G’s new condo. More information later.                                                                  

Please remember the potlucks are fundraisers for our charities. 

mailto:ychainey@aol.com


          TODAY’S SPEAKER                                     

Julia Einstein is the Administrator of the Historical 

Society of Wells Ogunquit. She has been very active in 

creating informative community programs which bring 

people in touch with local history. She will tell us about 

surprising local history and inform us about the many 

programs available for all ages at the Society 

Headquarters in the Meetinghouse Museum. 

 

 

          PUT NEW BUSINESS CARD HERE AND PLEASE 

           MAKE IT THE SAME SIZE AS THE OTHERS. 

NAME:_________________________________________ _______         PHONE________________________                                                                                                              

Reminder: Cancellations need to be 7 Days before luncheon or you will be asked to pay. 

LUNCHEON MENU 

Mixed Green Salad with toasted pecans and Boursin croutons 

Grilled north atlantic salmon with citrus butter and scallops saute’ 

OR 

Baked Chicken stuffed with Black Forest Ham and Swiss Cheese, crimini mushroom sauce 

Both Entrees served with Chef’s selection of potato and vegetable 

Warm Berry Cobbler with Vanilla ice cream 

Tea, Coffee and Iced Tea will Available   

         September Speaker Meche Rosomer, Author of “My Father’s Warm Hands”                                     

Meche Rosomer will share her experiences of growing up in Germany in the chaotic years immediately following the end 

of WWll. She will discuss her early childhood and read from her book, My Father’s Warm Hands, which she wrote as an 

adult, relying only on her memories as a child living thru this time. In the Forward of the book, Meche explains, “I wrote it 

down because I wanted to get it out of my head, to stop the nightmares and fears that have haunted me all my life. But I 

also wrote it to assure myself and my family that life is beautiful and worth living.” 

Reservation Deadline:  September 19th 

LUNCHEON RESERVATION FORM, Wednesday, September 26, 2018                                    

The Colony Hotel, 140 Ocean Ave., Kennebunkport, Maine 
PLEASE NOTE: WE WILL NO LONGER BE TAKING PAYMENT FOR LUNCHEONS AT THE                                   

DOOR…..YOU MUST HAVE A PAID RESERVATION  BEFORE THE DEADLINE.                                                     

You can call and make a reservation at 207-229-8785 then send your check for $28.00 to                                                                                                                      

IWCNE, Box 351, Cape Neddick, ME. 03902 OR  go to our website, 

www.iwcnw.net, then go to “events” - then pay with PayPal or Credit Card.                                                        

Once your payment is received you will get a confirmation email or call.  

Social Time: 11:00 AM, Meeting at 11:30, Lunch at noon, followed by the speaker                                                    



International Women’s Club of New England 

P.O. Box 351 

Cape Neddick, Maine 03902 

Yearly Luncheon 
Calendar– 2018 

JANUARY 27 

FEBRUARY 24 
MARCH 24 

APRIL 28 

MAY 19 
JUNE 27 (Wed) 

JULY 25 (Wed) 
AUGUST 22 (Wed) 

SEPTEMBER 26 (Wed)     
OCTOBER 27 

NOVEMBER 17 
       The Board strongly                  
encourages members to    
attend the monthly meetings, 
which are integral to IWCNE.  
Luncheons promote friendship, 
introduce new members,          
provide information about club 
activities as well as furthering 
our mission of understanding 
the diversity of cultures in our 
country and throughout the 
world. It is also your             
opportunity to invite friends 
who can learn about the club 
and its various programs and 
projects. 

ESTABLISHED 1992 

       GALLERY GOERS                                                                                                                           

Tuesday, Sept. 18th, 10:30 AM - $15 per person 

Tour of America Master Gertrude Fiske Exhibit                                                                                                                       

Discover Portsmouth Center, 10 Middle Street, downtown Portsmouth, NH          

This month we’ll take a behind the scenes private tour of the nationally acclaimed Gertrude 

Fiske exhibit with curator Lainey McCartney. Gertrude Fiske painted in Portsmouth in the 

early-mid 1900s and ranks amongst the foremost American Impressionist painters in the 

country. After the tour, we’ll enjoy lunch nearby (location TBD). You can RSVP to Linda 

Anderson: LLANDRYNH@gmail.com or phone 207-703-3000.  

And Thanks to Ellen Farber for hosting 

the Aug. 11th “Luau Pot Luck”.  

What a fun night for everyone!                      

Our thanks to Marge Dunnington for the July 29th Pot 

Luck at her house. The “Surf n Turf” (lobster & 

hamburgers) were delicious, along with the wonderful 

dishes everyone brought. 


